
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,      Date : 13/05/2025 

 

CBSE is hosting a special webinar for students on the topic: "Inspiring 

Students: Charting Paths to Bright Futures " on Tuesday, 13 May 

2025 from 4:00 to 5:00 PM (IST). 

 

The webinar will be broadcasted live on YouTube and can be viewed 

using the following link: https://www.youtube.com/live/rrW9w1ALeeE 

 

We encourage you and our students to view this important session, 

as it will be highly beneficial in supporting students' career journeys. 

 

The session will cover: 

•       Free career exploration resources 

•       Emerging industries and job market shifts 

•        Studying in India vs. abroad: making the right choice 

 

Thanks & Regards 

Team Media & PR, CBSE 

 

PRINCIPAL 
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